
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
Teachers were busy grading and filling in report cards last Friday.  Please be sure to check your 
ParentVue as well as your mailbox.  All report cards have been sent out.  
 
With the warm weather making a wonderful appearance this week, that left us with a lot of 
sweatshirts and coats.  Please be sure to check the lost and found.  
 
If your Lundy student completed the Sluggo reading challenge, they should have come home with a 
bookmark last week.  Enjoy your baseball game! 
 
 
Family Fun Night: Superhero Safety is flying your way! April 28, from 5:30-6:30pm, Lowell will host a 
firetruck and a police car along with other activities and free dinner. Come join us and learn how to 
be a superhero! 
 
Go to the Lowell Facebook page to check out flyers for summer programs, camps and employment 
opportunities for students and graduates.  
 
 
Click the link for some ideas  on Easter Fun! 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.goodhousekeeping.com/holidays/easter-ideas/g4154/easter-games/

